Wells, Chris

From: Quamme, Jeffrey

Sent: Monday, July 02, 2018 9:03 AM

To: Wells, Chris

Subject: Re: 3900 Dempsey road Conditional Use Comment (LNDUSE-2018-00050 File ID 51765)

Dear Members of the City of Madison Plan Commission:
Engineering Mapping made a comment requesting the movement of bollards as Comment Number 6 of the staff report.

The bollard locations were previously approved this past spring per site Plan Verification LNDSPR-2018-00005.
Therefore, Engineering Mapping requests the requirement of the movement of the bollards be removed from the
condition of approval.

Thank you for your consideration.

Jeff Quamme

Public Works Development Manager 2 / Land Records
City of Madison Engineering Division

1600 Emil Street

Madison, WI 53713

(608) 266-4097 PH

jrquamme@cityof madison.com
http://www.cityofmadison.com/engineering/




